
OPENING THE BOX: 
Birth Country Travel

This October, WHFC and Adoption  
Associates, a post-adoption counseling 
practice, will co-host a discussion on  
visiting adopted children’s birth countries.  
Returning to your child’s birth country  
can be richly rewarding and life-changing!

It can also be a complex journey...

•	 How do you know if travel is right for 
your child?

•	 Is it the best time?
•	 How can you help your family  

prepare? What feelings might surface, 
and how should you respond?

•	 What are the best options?
•	 What support is available afterwards?

Join us! You’ll learn and share with  
post-adoption professionals and families 
who’ve made the journey. You’ll leave with 
the insights to make the best decisions for 
your child.

Location: 
Wide Horizons For Children
375 Totten Pond Road, Suite 400
Waltham MA 02451

Date and Time: 
Wednesday, October 26
7:00 - 8:30 pm

Cost: 
$25/individual or $40/couple

“We must not cease 
from exploration and 
the end of all our ex-
ploring will be to arrive 
where we began and 
to know the place for 
the first time.” 

–T.S. Eliot

An invitation to a special discussion –

To learn more/register:

•	 Visit www.whfc.org/events
•	 Call 781-894-5330

Adoption 
Associates


